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We	hope	that	everyone	is	recovering	from	the	impacts	of	the	remnants	of
Hurricane	Ida.	At	this	time,	it	is	essential	to	know	the	condition	of	sites	where	you
are	responsible	for	conducting	remediation,	and	sites	for	which	you	are	the
retained	LSRP.	Please	evaluate	whether	the	storm	caused	any	of	the	following:

New	discharges	at	your	site.	Any	discharges	of	hazardous	substances	are
required	to	be	reported	to	the	NJDEP	Hotline	at	877-WARNDEP.
New	immediate	environmental	concern	conditions	(water,	vapor,	direct
contact).	Immediate	actions	should	be	taken	to	address	any	immediate
environmental	concerns	identified	as	part	of	this	response.
Changes	to	site	conditions	requiring	a	reexamination	of	your	receptor
evaluation	to	determine	whether	it	still	accurately	represents	potential
impacts	to	receptors.

If	you	have	topic-specific	questions	regarding	site	remediation,	please	refer	to	the
SRP	contact	list,	available	at	
https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/srra/srra_contacts.htm.

Celebrating	its	50th	anniversary	in	2020,	the	New	Jersey	Department	of
Environmental	Protection	is	dedicated	to	protecting	New	Jersey's	environment	and
public	health.	The	agency	prioritizes	addressing	climate	change,	protecting	New
Jersey's	water,	revitalizing	its	communities	and	managing	and	promoting	its
natural	and	historic	resources.

For	the	most	recent	information	about	the	DEP,	follow	its	Twitter	feed	at
@NewJerseyDEP	or	visit	www.nj.gov/dep.
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